
 
 

Score Reporting Options 
 
MAILING 
Please forward all fired official targets and the Unit Firing Report to: 

 
Civilian Marksmanship Program 
ATTN: JROTC Postal 
P. O. Box 576 
Port Clinton, Ohio 43452 

 
 

OR 

 
Civilian Marksmanship Program 
Camp Perry Training Site, Bldg #3 
1000 N. Lawrence Road 
Port Clinton, Ohio 43452 

 
To Submit Unit Firing Report: 

 
Visit: https://thecmp.org/youth/jrotc/ follow link for Electronic Submission 

 
Email: postals@thecmp.org 

 
 
 

ORION USERS 
JROTC Units that have access to the Orion Scoring System may send their targets to CMP 
electronically, and do not need to mail targets. To send targets to CMP, Orion users must do the 
following. 

o Include the name of the school, and “JROTC Postal” in the match name. 
o Score targets. 
o Go to Match -> Export Results ->Share Match Directory -> with Civilian Marksmanship 

Program 

 
o Click “Yes” to send all match files and Target Images 
o The process will take a few minutes. A green status bar will appear indicating the 

progress. Keep Orion open until you receive the confirmation message. 
o Visit https://thecmp.org/youth/jrotc/  (click on Electronic Submission Form) to 

submit the Unit Firing Report electronically or email a scanned copy to 
postals@thecmp.org. 

 
 
ALL TARGETS ARE DUE BACK TO CMP BY 29 November 2024 
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